
 

 
  
 
 April 29, 2024,  
 
 
Please be advised that the Public Works crew in Tyhistanis is 
looking for a leak in the community. They will need to access 
backyards to ensure there are no hoses or taps potentially 
leaking.  
 
If you know you have a hose running, or know where the 
source could be, please give us a call at the office.  
 
 
 
 

Thank you,  
 
Shawn Quick 
Public Works Manager  
(P) 250.725.3350 ex(C) 250.266.2413  
(E) pwmanager@tla-o-qui-aht.org 
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